
                                

 

 

 

 Friday 10th January 2020 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
National Assessments (SATs) 2020 – Information Sharing on Thursday 16th January 

 
At the end of this academic year, Year 6 will be sitting their national assessments (SATs) in Reading, Spelling, 
Punctuation and Grammar, and Maths.  These are tests which all Year 6 children across the country take and 
their results are forwarded to their secondary school.   
 

To help you prepare your child for these assessments, we will be holding an information session for 
parents on  

Thursday 16th January at 4.45pm. 
 
We encourage you to attend as we will be able to share information about what the children will need to do 
and suggest ways in which you can support them at home.  We can also show the format of the test and 
explain how they are administered to the children. 
 
Please sign up for this session using Agora and if you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Harwood, Mrs Blakeley and Mrs Robinson 
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